
 
 

 
800.228.0024 
5500 77 Center Drive, Suite 100 
Charlotte, NC 28217 

 
 

INTERIOR EXTERIOR BUILDING SUP 
 
BIRMINGHAM, AL 
 
December 13, 2022 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We hope this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
Due to continued cost pressures, please be advised that Applegate Greenfiber is implementing a price increase as listed below on all 
AGGF insulation products, effective Monday, January 23, 2023. 
 
PRODUCT PRICING EFFECTIVE MONDAY, JANUARY 23, 2023 
Increase per bag: 
MAXSHREDZ: 7.00% 

 
This increase will apply to all orders shipped on or after January 23, 2023 regardless of the date of the order placement. Please 
note that this increase will be added to orders previously confirmed for shipments on or after January 23. 
 
You will receive a follow-up document with freight rates and final landed prices.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please reach out to your sales representative. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 

Sincerely, 

Alyson Burroughs 
Chief Commercial Officer


